
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2021-22 is 97%) 

 

 

 Flamingos 95.3% Kingfishers 98.6%  Jackdaws 93.4% Hummingbirds 95.5%  5 

 

Whole School Attendance this week is 95.7% 

 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Kingfishers 

 
 

Covid Cases week ending 3rd December 2021 
  

We have had 2 new positive cases this week.  
 

Covid 19 email address If your child is displaying any symptoms of Covid-19 (it only has to 

be one symptom not all three) please keep them at home and take them for a PCR test, they 

will need to stay at home until a negative test result is received. Please let the school office 

know as soon as possible using the covid@bawburgh.norfolk.sch.uk  

 

AN LFD TEST IS NOT SUFFICIENT IF YOUR CHILD IS DISPLAYING ANY ONE OF THE 

SYMPTOMS. LFD TESTS ARE DESIGNED FOR ASYMPTOMATIC PEOPLE (PEOPLE WITH 

NONE OF THE SYMPTOMS OF COVID-19).  

PLEASE BOOK A PCR TEST (AT A TEST SITE) AND STAY AT HOME UNTIL YOU 

RECEIVE THE RESULTS.  

WE HAVE RECENTLY BEEN INFORMED THAT THE CURRENT LFD TESTS THAT WE CAN 

ORDER TO HAVE AT HOME OR COLLECT FROM YOUR LOCAL PHARMACY ARE NOT ABLE 

TO DETECT THE NEW STRAIN – OMICRON. 

 

Please support us and help us get to Christmas without another outbreak in school. 
 

Measures in school for the last 2 weeks of term For the next two weeks we will be 

reducing contact between the children.  We will be bringing back bubbles, only two this time, 

lower school (Flamingos and Kingfishers) and upper school (Jackdaws and Hummingbirds).  

Lunches will be staggered, at playtimes the children will be playing at opposite ends of the 

field, at breakfast and afterschool club the children will also be zoned into two groups.  

Please remind your child/ren of the importance of good hand and respiratory hygiene. 
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Paid Afterschool Club Please note that there will be no afterschool club on the last day of 

term, the 17th December. 
 

Children in Need We raised £200 for children in need, thank you to all that donated. 
 

Christmas Raffle The Friends will be holding an online Christmas fundraising raffle this 

year. If anyone has any raffle prizes that you would be happy to donate, please drop them off 

at reception. Unopened sets of toiletries, chocolates, wine would be very welcome (or anything 

you would be happy to win in a raffle yourself!). If you work for a business who you think might 

be generous enough to donate something, or have a business yourself which could help out - all 

donations gratefully received. 

We are very lucky to have a really well supported Friends group so thank you all very much’ 

Tickets can now be purchased on ParentMail. 
 

Christmas Treat Box The Friends are making a Christmas Treat Box for you to purchase 

at only £4.00. This will include 2 of Clive's shortbread biscuits, 2 hot chocolates, 2 packs of 

mini marshmallows, 2 chocolate lollies or coins and 2 candy canes.  Deadline for ordering is 7th 

December.  Boxes will be sent home on 17th December. 
 

Clive’s Christmas Take Out Clive will be making delicious treats as a take out service.  

You can order sausage rolls, chocolate brownies, mince pies and shortbread biscuits.  Orders 

can be made and paid for through ParentMail.  Last date for the orders is Monday 6th 

December at 10.00 am.  Collection will be on Thursday 16th December at 3.15 pm. 
 

Tuck and Drinks If your child orders tuck or drinks you will be charged through ParentMail.  

Can you please ensure that your ParentMail account is topped up.  Unfortunately, we will not 

provide drinks/tuck if the account is in a negative balance as per our charges policy. 
 

Kingswood Residential A further payment of £50 was required on 23.11.21.  However, any 

amounts can be made at any time after that, with the balance due on 6th April 2022.  If you 

are experiencing difficulties paying, please let the Office know. 
 

Flu Immunisation Please note change of date to 13th December 2021.  You will not need to 

complete another consent form for this new date if you have completed it already.  However, if 

your child has now received immunisation or medically something has altered can you please let 

the Office know. 
 

Christmas Jumper Day Please note we will be participating in Christmas Jumper Day on 

Friday 17th December.  More details to follow. 
 

Expressions of interest for Guitar lessons Please let the Office know if your child 

would like to continue to or receive new guitar lessons.  There will be a charge of these lessons, 

but instrument hire is free 

 

Christmas Wreath Making Thank for to The Friends for organising such a successful 

Wreath Making class.  Everyone really enjoyed the evening and made some lovely creations. 

 



 

 

Breakfast Club Please ensure that you book your child into breakfast club on ParentMail.  

We have a limited number of places and if your child is not booked in,  we will ask you to return 

for the 8.25am club.  If you have any issues, please contact the Office. 

 

Posters Please see attached posters for the Norfolk Assistance Scheme and The Friends 

Easyfundraising. 

 


